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2nd August, 2010 
Blessed Self, 

We are happy to inform you that Pujya Swami Dayananda Saraswati is entering 81st 
year and the Satabhishekam celebration for Pujya Swamiji is due in July 2011 at Coimbatore 
city. 

The accomplishments of Pujya Swamiji in the last few decades criss-crossing the globe 
continuously without rest has been unprecedented.  Be it his creating more than 300 
teachers of Vedanta, starting 80+ student homes where more than 3000 children from 
rural and tribal areas get free stay and board with education, bringing together different 
Acharyas of our Sanatana Dharma having diverse traditions under one umbrella, and initiating 
dialogue with leaders of other religions for bringing about better harmony and peace in 
the world, Pujya Swamiji stands out in the world arena with his unparallel contribution. 

It is the bounden duty of everyone who have benefited from the teachings of Pujya Swamiji 
and who know the various seva activities that he has undertaken as well as his extensive 
initiatives to protect Hindu dharma and culture, to befittingly celebrate his Satabhishekam 
as a humble offering of our gratitude and to seek the grace of Isvara to bestow a long 
and healthy life for Pujya Swamiji so that humanity can continue to benefit from his teaching 
and seva activities. 

We propose to offer to Pujya Swamiji a grand gurudakshina as our SAMARPANAM on 
22nd July, 2011.  We seek your total participation in our efforts to achieve the target 
and be the recipient of Pujya Swamiji’s boundless grace. Donations can be sent to 
“Samarpanam” office in Coimbatore. 

With best wishes and regards, 

Yours 

S.Sunitha 
(Sunitha Santharam) 
SWAMI DAYANANDA SATABHISHEKAM 
CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

"Samarpanam," F10 Lakshmi Plaza, 1089 Avanashi Road, Coimbatore - 641 037, India. 
Phone : +91-422 4322479, Mobile : +91-4442259003, 

E-mail : samarpanam@airtelmail.in  Website : www.satabhishekam.in 




